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The WWW Holy Community will be 

celebrating Christmas at its first Christmas 

Party on the weekend of the 10th of 

December. Expect board games, live music 

and lots of fun! 

 

Hello brothers and sisters, 

 

We have some very exciting news: WWW 

Holy Community will be having its first 

Christmas Meet-up! It will be a relaxed 

weekend with games and quizzes on 

Saturday the 10th. There will also be an 

activity where you'll have the opportunity to 

make Christmas decorations led by YSP 

UK. On Sunday the 11th Elliot Y. will be 

giving an overview of the year followed by 

carols, lunch, and a live band. The Sunday 

Service will not be broadcasted as the 

internet is too poor to stream. 

 

Details: 

 

Where: Cleeve House 

 

When: 10th-11th, starting on Saturday the 

10th at 5pm 

 

For those who would like to, there is the 

option of staying the night at Cleeve House 

on Saturday - £20 accommodation per family. You will also be asked for a contribution of £10 for food 

and beverages (dinner on the 10th, breakfast, and food contribution on the 11th). Payment details will be 

sent once you RSVP to attend. 

 

For any enquiries and to RSVP, please contact Viola D. on viola@ ffwpu,org,uk. 

 

 

 


